
Good morning, 

AP US History students are expected to complete summer reading and video 
assignments before the first class meeting.  These assignments will focus on 
course content preceding the American Revolution (APUSH Periods 1 and 2). 

Students' completion of their APUSH summer assignments will be assessed 
on a test to be administered during the first week of class.   
 

While you will be expected to turn in some things on the first day of 
class, the bulk of your grade for the summer assignments will come 
from your test, so please keep this in mind while you are completing 
these assignments. 
 

 

 
APUSH STUDENTS who are not enrolled in Tom Richey's class should 
contact their own teachers directly for questions related to the summer 
assignment. 
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michael.a.jones@browardschools.com 

Congratulations for taking on this very challenging but rewarding course. 

I will see you on August 16th, 

Mr. Jones 

 


